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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes for May 13, 2010 - Session 2 

1. At 7:00 PM the meeting reconvened at Dorchester Town Hall.  The following 
attended all of the meeting:  Dick Jones (chair), Charles Ragan (member), Simon 
Carr (member), Artie Bardette (chair Dorchester Selectboard), Sherman Hallock 
(member Dorchester Selectboard), A. John Franz  (member Dorchester 
Selectboard), Brian House (Dorchester Treasurer), Linda Landry(Dorchester 
Administrative Assistant), George (Tiny) Conkey (Dorchester Road Agent), Bob 
and Sandy Green. 

2. The Board met with the Dorchester Selectboard to discuss any issues involved in 
working across the Lyme-Dorchester town line. 

3. Dorchester contracts with both Canaan and Rumney for fire and ambulance 
support.  Lyme and Canaan are in the same mutual aid group.  Canaan handles the 
west side of Dorchester and, as their calls are routed through Hanover despatch, 
there should be no problems in Lyme fire or FAST squad being called in the event 
of any emergencies.  This system had worked well in the emergency that had 
occurred the past winter at Green Woodlands. 

4. Dick raised the issue of plowing across the town line, explaining that the Lyme 
Board had been advised the RSAs require written confirmation before undertaking 
any work across the town line.  Tiny confirmed this.  Artie asked that, as both 
towns had the same town counsel, the Lyme board ask her to draw up a simple 
agreement for plowing to the triangle, which both boards could then sign. 

5. The meeting adjourned at 7:53 PM. 
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